








of this principle would certainly strengthen the rule of law at national

and international levels.

In conclusion, my delegation would like to commit itself once again in the
discussion of this important agenda item and to take again this
opportunity to commend and encourages the Secretary General for
providing the Member States with regularly update on this important

matter.

I thank you all.




